
She’s already thinking about Preschool. 
Are you?

CUPERTINO PRESCHOOL OPEN HOUSE
Thursday, February 6, 2020

6 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Quinlan Community Center &

Monta Vista Recreation Center

Registration for 2020-2021 School Year
Returning Students: February 4, 2020 |Residents: February 11, 2020

Non-Residents: February 18, 2020
(Registration is first-come-first-serve)

Can’t make the open house?
Contact marilum@cupertino.org to schedule an observation.

cupertino.org/preschool 


